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The following is a comment on application P222728/N by Peter Godsall

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: I write to further object to the above application the amendments are rather meaningless and do not
deliver any positives at all.It still does not escape the fact that the negative impact on our countryside will be
considerable when it should, if at all be situated on an appropriate industrial site.The local road network is not
adequate enough to cope with huge volumes of extra HGV traffic therefore tourism and local communities will
suffer.The benefits to our river system will be heavily outweighed by the pollution these AD plants produce in vast
quantities,this coupled with unproven technology could prove to be a huge disaster for our local environment.This
application provides no evidence of any benefit to our locality at all and strongly recommend that it is refused

Attachment:
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